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OPEN YOUTH ROOM SCHEDULE FOR OCTOBER 

The schedule for Open Youth Room is a little different from the calendar 

that was put out earlier and handed out at the Parent Meeting in August.  

Here is the update: 

 October 10 and 24 from 6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

We will begin in the church basement and go from there.  We will have the 

opportunity to go over to the gym or stay in the basement for the fun and 

fellowship time.  We will go over upcoming events, have our devotion time 

and some food.  Don’t forget to invite a friend. 

MISSION TRIP PRESENTATION 

Calling all the students who participated in the 2021 Mission Trip to West 

Virginia.  We will be sharing our experience with the congregation on 

Sunday, October 3, at 9:45 a.m.  We will be sharing the hour with Marisa 

Kopping and her trip to Africa.  Please be willing to talk about what you did 

during the week, not only work related, but other things as well.  If everyone 

shows up, you will not have to talk for a long period of time. 

OCTOBER SERVANT EVENT #1 

On October 3, right after Bible Study time, we will head out to Mrs. 

Fritschel house to tidy up her back yard.  The goal is to have lunch at her 

house at 11:30 a.m. and then work till 3:30 p.m.  Please wear a long sleeve 

shirt and jeans/sweatpants (possibility of poison ivy) and work gloves.  You 

will need to bring a water bottle.  Please let Mr. Grady know as soon as 

possible if you will be attending.  This is a point opportunity for students 

and parents.  The sign-up sheet is in the Youth Room.  

OCTOBER SERVANT EVENT #2 

We are scheduled to work at Feed My Starving Children on Saturday, 

October 23.  We will meet at Trinity at 5:00 p.m. and head out to the Aurora 

area for dinner.  Our packing time is from 7:00 p.m. – 8:45 p.m.  The return time to Trinity should be around 9:30 p.m.  

There are spots for 12 youth and 3 adults.   

The Youth Group will cover dinner.  You are responsible for donating to FMSC.  That will be left up to you on what you 

want to contribute.  Remember that they, also, have items for sale that part of the money goes to their organization. 

 

FROZEN:  THE MUSICAL 

We are hoping to get ticket for  

event as our November social 

outing on the 20th.    Please 

sign-up by October 10th if you are 

interested.  This play is downtown. 

Cost would be around $20.  We 

Will figure out transportation 

after we get our tickets.    

 

 

 



WINTER SKI RETREAT 

Plans are being made to head up to the Wisconsin Dells for a few days to take 

in the Water Park at one of the resorts and to ski at Cascade Mountain.  The 

cost for the three days would be $250.  Money can be taken out of your youth 

account.  Everything is included in the price including food, transportation, 

hotel, skiing, rental and lesson. 

The dates that we are looking at are December 28-30.  We would leave 

around 9:00 a.m. on the 28th and return around noon on the 30th.  We will 

ski on the 29th. 

The sign-up sheet is in the youth room.  In order to plan everything, you need 

to sign up by October 10.  If you have any questions, please contact Mr. 

Grady. 

NATIONAL YOUTH GATHERING – HOUSTON -2022 

Just a reminder that your form to attend the National Youth Gathering next 

summer is due by October 10.  Mr. Grady will enter all the information into 

the computer and mail out our registration material on November 1.   

Shortly thereafter we will start to look into travel arrangements.  There will, 

also, be special “Gatherings with Grady” times to prepare for the trip. 

The trip will cost around $1100.  Monies can be taken out of your account.  If 

you want more information, you can visit the lcmsgathering.com website.  

There is information on Facebook and Twitter as well.  This trip is open to all 

current Grade 8-12 students. 

 

WEEK OF HOPE – KENOSHA -2022 

The trip next summer for the current sixth and seventh grade students will be to Kenosha, Wisconsin the week of July 24-

29.  This will be a week of working with some agencies in the Kenosha area doing some compassion projects.  The cost for 

the week will be $450 and includes everything except souvenirs.  You can sign up in the Youth Room.  For more 

information you can contact Mr. Grady.  We need to register by December 15. 

 

ROCK CLIMBING – OCTOBER 9  

Our October social outing will be to Vertical Endeavors in Glendale Heights on Saturday, October 9.  This is indoor rock 

climbing.  The plan is to leave Trinity at 6:00 p.m. and return around 9:30 p.m.  Please eat before you arrive.  We are not 

allowed to bring in food, but they do have vending machines.  Cost is $20.  There will be an online waiver to fill out.  Sign 

up as soon as possible in the Youth Room. 

 

 

Contact Us 

Trinity Youth Group 

11500 German Church Road 

Burr Ridge, Il.  60527 

 

708-990-5020 (Mr. Grady’s Cell) 

  


